
PUBLIC wORKS DEPARTMENT, HARYANA 
HARYANA (Building &o Roads Branch) 

offlce of the Executive Engineer 
Provincial Division No.1 
P.W.D B&&R Branch, 
Nirman Sadan, 1t Floor, Gurugram 

Email ID:- pwd-eepd1-gurgaon@hry.nic.in 

OUud 
ERDINS & ROAOS 

Contact no. 0124-2322424 
To 

The Chairman, 
DVM Public School Managing Committee,
Daulah Road, Sohna 
Distt. Gurugram. 

Memo No. 9983 osfo s/20222 Dated: 

Subject: Issuing Building Safety Certificate. 

Ref: Your application dated o5.04.2022

In this connection, it is submitted that the building of DVM Public 

School, Daula Road, Sohna has been inspected by the Sub Divisional Engineer,

Provincial Sub Divisional No. I, PWD B&R Br., Sohna and reported to this office that

on visual inspection, the building seems to be in good condition and structurally 

safe. The building is about 15 years old. The approved Structural Engineer Vr. R.K. 

Singh has also issued certificate of the school building is structurally safe. 

Accordingly, safety certificate is hereby issued and same valid for 2022-2023 

(upto 31.03.2023 ). 

Q 
ExecutivEnineer, 
Provincfa Ditision No. 1 
PWD BaR Brapeh,Sururn 

DA/Nil 

Endst no. Dated 
Copy forwarded to Sub Divisional Engineer, Provincial Sub Division 

No. 1, PWD B&R Br., Sohna for information and necessary action. This is w.r.t. his 
letter no. 432 dated 25.04.2022. 

Execut-Engineer, 
Provinciál Division No.1 
PWD B&R Branch, Gurugram 

DA/Nil 

D Bhagirath All Letiers6 
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